
 

 
 
 
Dear Natalia, 
 
Please accept our condolences on the loss of your husband and our great Professor Umberto Solimene. He 
was really worldwide person and highly appreciated in so many countries. Your husband always supported 
the National Medical Research Center for rehabilitation and balneology of Health Ministry of Russia. For 
our research team and department of international cooperation he was as a ray of sunshine and a 
landmark in the world of climatology and hydrotherapy. Just a few people in the world deal with this topic 
so we hope that we will continue this cooperation started by Professor Umberto Solimene. 
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